Dear parents/carers,

Following a very positive and productive Parents Forum online meeting yesterday, we have taken into consideration some of the points raised.

Therefore, it is our intention, that as of next week, we will be improving our remote learning provision by putting these actions into place:

- I:I tutorials will be take place twice fortnightly
- That all learning is uploaded on to assignments the day before
- To introduce a live 10 minute a day slot to support online learning, answering any questions pupils may have
- To continue with school reward system, celebrating achievements on the Friday afternoon register
- Begin to include PE activities using sites such Go Noodle, Jump Start Jonny etc.
- Provide access to books for each year group, when parents can choose titles for their child at an allotted time each week (Details of this to follow).

We appreciate the amount of hard work and effort that families are putting into home learning, and value your comments and feedback to improve this provision.

Moving forward, we are setting up a Pupil Forum meeting next week to gain an insight into remote learning from our students, and will share feedback with you.

Very best wishes,

Jo Hannon Senior Leadership Team English Lead